
MEMORANDUM OF RECOMMENDATION

Date: November 20, 2023

To:  Jesse Luna, Purchasing Manager

From: Janelle Chapman, Senior Buyer

RE: RFP#: 02626 Fiber Maintenance and Emergency Services

The Evaluation Committee has evaluated the proposals received in accordance with the 
evaluation factors set forth in the Request for Proposal.

Each committee member has evaluated each proposal in an objective and unbiased manner. 
Committee members do not have a conflict of interest concerning this Request for Proposal.

The Committee, therefore, recommends the ranking of the following Vendor(s). The ranking, as 
presented, represents the best value, highest scoring, and most advantageous purchase to New 
Braunfels Utilities.

We Recommend Award to the following: 
Maintenance Testing to B Constructors
24x7 Repairs and Transfer Services to B Constructors, Chain Electric, Element, Source Power 

The proposal evaluation forms are attached for your review.
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